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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR COMMERCIAL TOLLING BACK-OFFICE SYSTEMS AND 
OPERATIONS 

 
 
Description: The Colorado High Performance Transportation Enterprise (HPTE), doing business 
as the Colorado Transportation Investment Office (CTIO), a government-owned business within 
the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT), is seeking qualifications from respondents 
interested in providing a new customer service center and back-office system for CTIO tolling 
activities. 

On March 11, 2022, CTIO issued a Pre-Solicitation Notice with details regarding its RFQ for 
Commercial Tolling Back-Office Systems and Operations. Originally, CTIO anticipated releasing 
the RFQ solicitation in late May 2022.  

CTIO continues to work toward releasing the RFQ; however, it has been determined that 
additional time is required to finalize the RFQ. Accordingly, CTIO has moved its anticipated 
release of its RFQ solicitation to late June 2022 and when released will post it on the CTIO 
website at: https://www.codot.gov/programs/ctio/procurement/procurement. 

Please direct questions about the RFQ to Kelly Brown, CTIO Tolling Operations Manager, at: 
Kelly.Brown@state.co.us / 303-877-4005. At CTIO’s sole discretion and upon request, one-
on-one meetings may continue to be scheduled before the issuance of the RFQ. One-on-one 
meetings shall be informal and are for informational purposes only. Interested respondents may 
not rely on any information provided in one-on-one meetings. Any official information about the 
solicitation will be posted on the CTIO website at the web address above. 

CTIO assumes no obligation of any kind for expenses incurred by any interested respondent 
to this solicitation. CTIO reserves the right to reject any submittals and/or cancel the 
solicitation at any time. 
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